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Article 31: Children have a right to play. 

Friday 7
th

 July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

REARRANGED YEAR 2 – Moors Valley Country Park Trip  

Unfortunately, Leopards and Panthers trip to Moors Valley had to be cancelled due to the coach company 

having issues with their coaches.  However, we have managed to rearrange another date with a different 

coach company for Wednesday 19
th

 July 2023. 

The children will still have the same opportunities as before and we hope that this will be a great 

memorable trip as originally planned. Please ensure that your child is wearing their usual school polo and 

jumper, suitable trousers or shorts for this trip and sensible footwear for walking. They will also need a 

waterproof coat in case the weather is cold or wet. If it is a hot day, please supply your child with an 

additional water bottle, a hat and ensure that you have already applied appropriate sun cream to your child 

before they come to school. Please also ensure that your child has an appropriate and comfortable rucksack 

in which to store their water and packed lunch. If your child has a school lunch booked, they will be given 

a packed lunch to place in their own rucksack before departing on the trip. 

Each class will need additional helpers for the visit so, if you are able to help, please inform your child’s 

class teacher, myself or the school office as soon as possible or by the end of the day Tuesday (as without 

adult help the trip may still not be able to go ahead).  All offers of help will be gratefully received. If you 

are able to help, you will need to be able to meet us at school at 8:45am on the day of your child’s trip, 

ready for a quick briefing before departing on the trip. Additionally, please also bring your own water and 

packed lunch. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully  

 

Miss J Taylor 

Year 2 Leader 
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